

Revere Band/Choir/Orchestra Annual Community Fund Drive

Dear Revere Community,

We are collecting donations for the Revere High School Marching Minutemen Band, Revere High School Choir and Revere High School Orchestra. Students will be canvassing neighborhoods on **Saturday, August 9**th **from 9am-1:30pm.** While a portion of our program is funded by the school budget, we need outside funds for uniforms, instrument repairs, and supplies. Participation in the music program is a worthwhile and positive activity for our young people. Students learn music skills, the importance of teamwork, leadership skills and the value of practice and preparation. They take with them fond memories of these years and a greater sense of school and community spirit.

In case we miss you at home on Saturday, please consider making any donation by filling in the area at the bottom of this page and mailing to the address included or visiting our website. Donations may also be made via PayPal using the below QR code.

http://www.reveremusic.org/donate



Thank You!!!

Revere Band/Choir Annual Community Fund Drive

Enclosed is my Tax-Deductible donation of \$, payable to the Revere Music Parents Association or RMPA for support of the Revere High School Music Programs.
Please Print:
Name:
Address:

Please mail to: RMPA, P.O. Box 671, Bath, OH 44210